
CONSTRUCTION PROJECT

The Florida Department of Transportation is constructing 
interchange improvements on the Interstate 75 (I-75) at SR 
951/Collier Boulevard interchange to improve highway operations, 
safety, and regional mobility.

Improvements include:

   •   Reconstruct the I-75 at Collier Boulevard interchange, converting
         from a diamond interchange to a modified diamond interchange

   •   Reconstruct the on- and off-ramps between I-75 and Collier Boulevard: 

�  Construct two new fly-over ramps over Davis Boulevard; 
      first serving as an off-ramp from I-75 southbound to Collier Boulevard southbound
      second serving as an on-ramp for Collier Boulevard northbound to I-75 northbound

�  Construct two new loop ramps;
      first serving as an on-ramp from Collier Boulevard southbound to I-75 southbound
      second serving as an on-ramp from Collier Boulevard northbound to I-75 northbound

   •   Add emergency stopping sites on off-ramps

   •   Intersection improvements at Collier Boulevard and
         Davis Boulevard

   •   Construct noise wall
          along I-75 southbound off-ramp to Collier Boulevard
     
   •   Resurface Collier Boulevard within interchange

   •   Bicycle and sidewalk improvements including
         new shared-use path

PROJECT COST

Construction costs are estimated at $97.7 M

PROJECT SCHEDULE*

* Schedule is tentative, subject to change,
   and weather permitting

Florida Department of  Transportation

District One

801 North Broadway

Bartow, Florida 33830

CONTACT US

For more information about the improvements, contact:

Jennifer Dorning

Community Outreach Manager

239-271-3417

Jennifer.Dorning@dot.state.fl.us

Brian Bollas

Community Outreach Manager

813-262-8549

Brian.Bollas@dot.state.fl.us

JOIN US ON THE WEB

www.SWFLroads.com  |  @MyFDOT SWFL  |  facebook.com/MyFDOTSWFL
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